
 

Attenstation 
 

FCC ID: BOU-DC912V37MU 

To: Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oaklanf Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 
 
To whom it may concern: 
                                    
We declare that the USB port of the Sound-bar Speaker cannot connect to 
computer. Therefore it cannot be used by the End-user for data exchange 
between the Sound-bar Speaker and the computer. We ensure that the 
End-user can use the USB port of the device is only to insert USB disk. 
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

                      
Benson Lai 
Senior Safety Engineer 
Philips Electronics Hong Kong Ltd. 
Tel: 852-2489-4406 
Fax:852-2401-1482 
Web site: www.philips.com 
E-mail: benson.lai@philips.com 
 


